
 

Newsletter 

Week 30                                                                                                      Friday 14th June 

Monday 17th June Class 5 visit to Neeli Mosque 

Football tournament at Holy Trinity  School 

Governors Meeting at 6.30pm 

Tuesday 18th June Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

Reception children: Heights, weights and vision 

screening (School Health Team) 

Class 5 Sponsored walk 

Brimrod Year 4 visit to school 

After School: Cricket  

Wednesday 19th June Music lessons: Violin and brass 

Anglican Schools art project at Holy Trinity School 

After School: Mad Science 

Rounders Finals at Middleton Technology College 

Thursday 20th June Class 1 trip to Blackpool Zoo 

Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: Athletics and Beatlets 

Friday 21st June Swimming lessons Class 4 

1.45pm – September 2019 intake to visit school 

 

Stars of the Week  

Hugo Carey, Charlie Gannon, Teddy 

Long, Erin Crossley, Harrison 

Crowther and Aaron Hunter 



 

 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 1 with 99.3% attendance. 

Class 2– 97.1% 

Class 3 – 95.4% 

Class 4 – 98.67% 

Class 5 – 98.87% 

Average class attendance this week is 97.86% 

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 

 

                                                       

 

Dinner Orders 

Please remember to order school dinners for the week beginning 17th June by midnight on 

Sunday 16th June. 

 

 

FROST 

 

The next Parents’ Association meeting will be held in school on Monday 17th June at 

3.30pm to discuss the summer fair which is going to be held on Saturday 13th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Head lice 

 

 

There are a large number of children in school with head lice. If head lice remain 

untreated, they will continue to spread. It is essential that all children are checked regularly 

and treated accordingly (along with other family members). Long hair needs to be tied up 

to prevent the spread of head lice among the children. 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day has been rescheduled to Thursday 4th July from 1.30pm on the school field. 

Let’s all pray that the 4th July is going to be a warm, dry day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Milnrow and Newhey District Carnival 

May the Force Be With You 

Do you have an inner Princess Leia or Jedi Knight? If so we need you!  The Carnival 

takes places on Saturday 22nd June from. We need adult volunteers to help decorate 

the float from 9.00am on the morning of 22nd June outside school. If you can help – 

please leave young children at home as it is not a safe environment for them whilst we 

are putting the float together. 

 

We also need people to dress up as characters from Star Wars to be on the float and 

volunteers to walk alongside the float with collection buckets. 

 

If you can’t take part – but have spare costumes you are willing to loan, please speak 

to the office staff. We are also on the hunt for lightsabres and blasters for the children to 

hold during the parade. 

 

If you are able to join us for the parade and be on the float, we will be leaving from 

Huddersfield Road. We usually request that all children are on the float by 12.30pm. 

Children can be collected from near the entrance to Milnrow Park at the end of the 

parade – usually around 2.00pm. 

 

 



 

 


